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1. Paul Robinson
2. Shoreline
3. (o) North City
4, Mahuley@hotmail.com
5. 02/23/2015
6. Radical re-zoning
7. Council members, I've lived in Shoreline since 1965, and you have done some great things over the
last few years, especially the refurbishing of Aurora Avenue! That being said, a re-zoning that
would allow the construction of numerous Apartments and retail shops on the east side of I-5
would ruin everything accomplished up to this point. There would be increased traffic, noise, and
worst of all, an increased criminal element that the Shoreline Police have done a good job of
keeping under control up to this point. That would no longer be the case after the construction of
Apartments.
| will be at the meeting on Monday to hear your side of things, but if what I've heard recently from
concerned citizens comes to fruition, | guarantee none of you will be re-elected, and you will have
to deal with the guilt of ruining Shoreline!
Paul Robinson
8. (o) Oppose
Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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